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Hello and thank you for taking the time to review this matter. My name is Michelle 

Fielder I am currently the President of Cedar Glen Estates Cooperative. My 

community is a little piece of heaven on Mount Hood. We (community) purchased our 

manufactured home park July 11, 2022. Without the help of Casa, Noah and grants it 

would not have been possible. Most people think of manufactured home parks as run 

down, dirty, and people who do not take care of their parks. This is not always the 

case. Please allow more people the option for these grants as most of us here are on 

disability and social security having these grants and having help to keep people in 

their homes is worth more than any of you know. We would welcome any one of you 

to come take a look at our park and know who and what you are helping! 25222 E 

Welches Rd. Welches, Oregon Unit 37. Every member of my community thanks you 

all for your hard work!!  

 

Thank you, Michelle Fielder 

Cedar Glen Estates Cooperative President 


